
 
 
 
 
 
9th July 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are almost at the end of another school year and find ourselves saying ‘Goodbye’ to a 
member of staff. 
 
Mrs Louise Chapman, Inclusion Manager and SENCO, has been with us for a number of years but 
will sadly be leaving us and taking on a new role in another part of the city. We are sure you will 
join us in wishing her well for the future and thank her for all the hard work she has done for our 
school and families.  
 
We have appointed Miss Janet Draper as her replacement and we will be welcoming her into our 
school in September. 
 
Mrs Lucy Munton will also be returning to school in September as Intervention Teacher in Key 
Stage 2 and we will have a new Teaching Assistant in Key Stage 1, who has yet to be appointed. 
 
Thank you for your continued support during what has been a challenging and unprecedented 
time. 
 
Wishing you all a safe, healthy and happy Summer, and looking forward to seeing you all in 
September. 
 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Rachel Horan 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


